DECEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER

Happy Holidays and Happy New Year to everyone!

The new Saxony Board met, welcomed the new member, Sandy Robbins, and elected officers for this
year. Barb Chamberlain remains as President, Sandy Robbins is Vice-President and Dennis
Bierschbach continues as Secretary/Treasurer.

There is more sad news from Saxony. Mike Berlin, a long-time owner, passed away in November. He
will be missed.

Bloom Floralscapes (“Bloom”) has completed its final clean-up. Since the weather has been so dry,
the sprinkler system has been reactivated in order to do some winter watering, Snow stakes have
been placed to guide snow removal and storage. Several more stakes are needed. Bloom's
landscape maintenance contract for 2022 was approved.

Fielding Tree Care provided a bid for suggested winter tree trimming. Further bids will be sought.

Andreos Construction completed the street repairs as scheduled in November.

The back-ordered billboard for the kiosk has not yet been received. That order has been cancelled
and another order placed for a different billboard.

Also back-ordered is the part to fix the light at the east side of the entry, which has been dark for a
number of weeks.

For the time being, the Board will continue to conduct its meetings by conference call or by ZOOM.
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 24, 2022 at 11:00 a.m. via ZOOM. As

always, if you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, to be added to the
contact list and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule.

http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index/html
Your Saxony Board,

Dennis, Sandy and Barb
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